

OPENING OF THE LEGAL YEAR 2022

EASTERN ORTHORDOX SERVICE 




The Eastern Orthodox Service to mark the Opening of the 2022 Legal Year will take place at St Eustathios Greek Orthodox Church, 221 Dorcas Street, South Melbourne on Monday, 31 January 2022 at 9am.

It will be a collaborative service involving the Greek, Antiochian, Russian, Serbian and Romanian Orthodox Churches.

Judicial officers, tribunal members, court officials and members of the legal profession who wish to take part in the procession should assemble at the Church hall by 8.45am.  Judges and counsel should robe.

The Service is expected to conclude by 9.45am.  The Church has extended an invitation to all those attending the Service to enjoy morning tea in the Church hall at the conclusion of the Service.

For further information please contact Fr Chris Dimolianis on 0417 596 001 or by email: frchrisd@optusnet.com.au

